THE CITY OF KEY WEST
TREE COMMISSION
P.0. BOX 1409
KEY WEST, FL 33041-1409

April 22,2013

Lisa and Timothy Trivett
P.O. Box 431602
Big Pine Key, Florida 33043

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Trivett:

Reference is made to the administrative hearing notice dated March 26, 2013,
that you received regarding property located at 1911 Staples Avenue. | have
reviewed the information you sent and concur that the trimming work your
company did on the ficus tree at 1911 Staples Ave was not a violation.

Therefore, the notice for the trimming work that your company, Organic Accents,
did at 1911 Staples Avenue, will be dropped and no action will be taken against
your company.

Sincerely,

Karen DeMaria
Urban Forestry Program Manager
3140 Flagler Avenue

Key West, FL 33040
305/809-3768 Office
305/809-3978 Fax
kdemaria@keywestcity.com




